
Friday 17th March 2023 

Chapel Chat 
The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow, thank you to everyone who attended the Science event this 

afternoon, over 50 parents/carers attended which was brilliant to see. 

Your children have been real scientists all week: making and taking  

finger-prints, doing forces work with fish, meeting with the NFU to  

discuss the Science of farming and much, much more. 

A big thank you must be said to Miss Vines who has worked  

tremendously hard to put on the events this week, support the  

teachers with resources to engage the children and keep the wider 

world informed on social media. If you don’t at the minute, follow us 

on Facebook and Twitter using our handle:  

 

 

National Test Dates 

As many of you will know, some of our children have some statutory 

national tests coming up which they are working extremely hard to-

wards. I wanted to remind you of the dates so you can support us in 

preparing your children. It is more important than ever that your child 

is in school up to and including these dates. 

Year 6 SATs: Tuesday 9th May—Friday 12th May 2023 

Year 4 Multiplication tests: a 3 week window from Monday 5th June 

Year 2 SATs: Throughout May 2023 

Phonics screening (for all Year 1 and some Year 2): Week beginning 

Monday 12th June. 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 22nd March 

Table Tennis competition 

*** 

Friday 24th March 

Y3/4 Beach Schools 

*** 

Friday 24th March  

PTA Easter Egg Hunt - A letter will come 

out to confirm details shortly 

*** 

Monday 27th March  

Y5 Gibraltar Point Trip 

*** 

Thursday 30th March 

Careers Fair—please talk to Mr Shaw if 

you can help 

Attendance this week, who is 

close to our 96% target? 

Rec: 80% 

Y1: 98.75% 

Y2: 87.65% 

Y3: 98.67% 

Y4: 96.30% 

Y5: 95.63% 

Y6: 90.34% 

Well done Year 1 & Year 3 
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Learning Around School 

 

Tree planting help. 

The Woodland Trust have donated a range of trees and bushes - too many for the Eco Council and Mr Shaw to 

plant on their own. We would like to plant them on the morning of Tuesday 21st March, starting at 9am.   

If you would be available to help, can you register your name at the office, and bring some 

gloves and a spade on the 21st.  

Many hands make light work.   

Chapel’s Recommended Read 

George is a dog with a big personality and he LOVES cake, rubbish bins and 

chasing Cats. After he behaves badly when his owner Harris is out, he tries 

harder on a trip to the park - but will he be able to resist temptation?  
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